January 2023 Regulation Board Meeting Summary

lan Shackell, long-standing Regulation Board member will be retiring in March and received an AHCS
Chair’s Award for Excellence and was thanked for his valuable contribution.

The Regulation Board noted that the register and directory numbers have increased. The Clinical
Research Practitioners (CRP) Gateway has now opened.

The risk register, KPI’'s and annual work programme were reviewed.

There will be an all-encompassing deep dive into Fitness to Practise statistics for the next quarterly
meeting to review the data, identify patterns and/or trends and form improvement initiatives.

The Standards of Proficiency for Healthcare Sciences Assistants and Associates have been updated.

The AHCS will be completing a standard review of its PSA accreditation in the first quarter of 2023.



